October 16, 2015

Dear Council Members,

The Motor City Baseball Club (“MCBC”) is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization that has been in existence
since September of 2010. MCBC was organized exclusively for charitable and educational purposes to
encourage and educate young people ages five through eighteen in youth baseball and provide an
environment of competition and personal growth. Since inception, MCBC has involved over 100
Michigan youth in its development programs every year. Since we are starting our sixth year of
operations, our program has touched a significant number of young men.

For the upcoming year, we have applied for a Charitable Gaming License from the State of Michigan to
help defer some of these expenditures the organization incurs. As part of this process, the State
requires that we obtain a Local Governing Body Resolution for Charitable Gaming Licenses. | have
attached this blank form to the application for your completion. We are asking that you approve our
organization and complete this form so that we can complete our Charitable Gaming Application.

in the information provided to you, we did not include a 990 tax return for the previous year. The IRS
allows organizations whose revenues are normally $50,000 or less to file an electronic 990N postcard.
We were able to take advantage of this in past years. For the year that just ended on August 31, 2015,
our revenues were slightly higher than $50,000. Due to this, we will be filing a 990 tax return with the
State of Michigan before the January 15, 2016 deadline. We have included a revenue and expense
statement for you to review.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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lennifer Mooney- Fundraising Chair
Motor City Baseball Club
(248)705-4104
jenmooney@comcast.net




